
COLLEGE OF AGRIGULTURE

UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN

MADISON 6, WISCONSIN

DEPARTMENT OF BIOCHEMISTRY

November 2, 1950

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Genetics Department

Dear Dr, Lederberg:

Since receiving your letter of September 27th
regarding Dr. Roger Y. Stanier, I have talked to
several veople regarding any possibility of bringing
him to Wisconsin, So far I have not had any
definite success but I shall continue my contacts
and perhaps I can discuss the matter with you at some
later date.

Sincerely yours,
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